Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 28, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., “Open House”
PLACE: Lake Placid Camp and Conference Center, 2665 Placid View Drive, Lake Placid, FL 33852
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is holding an Alternatives Public Workshop to discuss the SR 70 from Jefferson Avenue/Placid Lakes Boulevard to County Road 29 Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study in Highlands County, Florida. The study is evaluating widening the existing two-lane undivided roadway to four lanes and adding shoulders and a 10-foot detached multi-use path. FDOT invites you to attend the public workshop to review these alternatives.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephen Andrews, FDOT Project Manager, Stephen.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us or (863)519-2270.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jamie Schley, District One Title VI Coordinator, (863)519-2573, jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Stephen Andrews, FDOT Project Manager, Stephen.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us or (863)519-2270.
